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I volunteer in several NFP Organizations and the issues are that volunteers and members are 
becoming harder to source. If this trend continues some of these organizations will not survive into 
the future. Some of my entities are currently being supported by NFP House and this has been very 
helpful, particularly the Organizational Health checks. This has inspired us to implement a range of 
improvements. NFP House is a regional organization that provides people on the ground to give one 
on one advise. This is critical for the support we require, in sustainability, growth and 

  compliance.Unfortunately NFP House's lack of funding limits the services we can access. It is 
imperative that we maintain the existing level of volunteerism to be in a position to attract new 
volunteers and members.
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